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4 February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
A few students have expressed confusion over the arrangements for the science mock exams after the half 
term break as a result of the format of the mock timetable, so I wanted to write to clarify any 
misunderstanding.  

Separate science students (those studying for the triple award), will sit three mock exams, one chemistry, 
one biology and one physics: 

Physics: Monday 21 February P3 
Biology: Wednesday 23 February P1 
Chemistry: Thursday 24 February P2 

Combined science students will sit two mock exams: 

Paper 1: Monday 21 February P3 
Paper 2: Wednesday 23 February P1 

I hope that clarifies the arrangements. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any other 
queries. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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